
 
 
 
December 11, 2024 
 
Ms. Nancy Marconi 
Registrar 
Ontario Energy Board 
2300 Yonge Street, 27th Floor 
Toronto, Ontario   M4P 1E4 
 
Dear Ms. Marconi: 
 

Re: Enbridge Gas Inc. 2024 to 2028 Rates Application 
 EB-2024-0111 

 
I am writing on behalf of the Green Energy Coalition and Environmental Defence pursuant to 
Procedural Order #9 to file a presentation containing an outline of the testimony that we 
anticipate Chris Neme will provide through an examination-in-chief regarding the aspects of his 
Phase 1 evidence that are relevant to Phase 2 issues. 
 
In addition, we have also attached for filing: 

• The CVs of Chris Neme and David Hill; 

• A document outlining the EFG experience with energy transition issues; and 

• Several documents we expect to refer to in cross-examination of Enbridge’s witnesses. 
 

Yours truly, 

 
Kent Elson 
 
cc: Parties to the above proceeding 
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Kent@ElsonAdvocacy.ca 
1062 College St., Toronto, ON   M6H 1A9 
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